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DEDICATION

Mr. Thomas D. Mulhern, Executive Director Emeritus, has had a long and active career in
mosquito control. Tommy’s record is legendary and his many contributions are exemplary of the
entire spectrum of activity and interest in this unique field of endeavor.

One of his early publications concerning New Jersey light traps is being reprinted in this issue. It
restates that quality work is never dated and basic concepts will always have application in a
changing world.

There is much that can be said about this man, this tireless worker, and this friend of the world
mosquito control community. My personal title for this much accomplished colleague is Mr.
Mosquito Control. It is a very special honor to announce on behalf of a grateful membership the
dedication of this December 1985 issue of the Journal of the American Mosquito Control Association to
Mr. Thomas D. Mulhern, Executive Director Emeritus.

TuoMas O. Furrz, Jr.
President, AMCA





